
 

Professional Photo Opportunity 

Immediately Following Saturday’s  

Parade and Mini Fair Event 

May 23, 2020 

 

 We will be offering a photo shoot opportunity for your lovely poodles Saturday, May 23rd, immediately 

following all the fun at the parade and mini fair in lovely Webb Park. 

 

 Those interested will have a photo sitting with our event photographer. Each poodle’s human will get 

five (5) of the best photos of their babies.  $30 per family – $10 for each additional poodle per family. 

Checks or Cash only.  Checks should be made out to: Janell Chavez Riley. 
 

 To register for a photo sitting, please email: PoodlesOnParade@gmail.com no later than May 10
th

. 
 

 Example of photos: 

 

 

                                   

mailto:PoodlesOnParade@gmail.com

